
9th September 2021 

Kia ora  koutou 

A huge thank you from all of us here at RNLS. Today we had a 98.3% attendance rate  - 

with the handful of absences all explained. (This was probably the best-attended day this 

year!). 

This high attendance rate was a huge boost of confidence to us as a school and we feel 

reflects the confidence of our community that we had prepared a safe school for your 

children to learn it at Covid Alert Level 2. 

It has been very enjoyable today circulating around the school, seeing students enjoying 

being back at school, in class, and around the playground. 

There are huge smiles and laughter all around. 

My particular thanks to the staff team here for settling everyone back into the routines 

today, and to our parent community for your support during the lockdown. 

Tēnā rawa atu koe 

(Thank you very much) 

Stephen Walters 
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